

Welcome to the latest THORL newsletter.

PDF Version for ease of reading available on the THORL website. HERE

In this newsletter:

Round 4 of the 2017/18 Season Round 5 and 6 of the THORL Season AFX Upcoming Releases

## THORL Round 4 – February 4th @ FLBT, Marlborough, Wilts



Round 4 of the THORL Championship, and the first of 2018, is hosted by FLBT at their home in Marlborough, Wiltshire, on Sunday 4th February.

The track will be laid atop the FLBT Modular track.

Doors will open at around 8:45 on Sunday.

Directions to the club can be found on the THORL website under the Schedule tab. Parking can be found for free all day in the High Street.

## **THORL Rounds 5 and 6**

THORL Round 5 will be held at the North London Society of Model Engineers on 25<sup>th</sup> February. In a change to previous calendars, Round 6 will now be held at Pinewood Raceway on 25<sup>th</sup> March.



## **Upcoming AFX Product Releases.**

AFX will be releasing some new cars and sets over 2018. Looks like the new releases will be part of sets to start with rather than individual cars. All comments and pictures below are from the AFX Facebook page.

"Fresh out of the injection mold. First shots of the new Ford GT. Note the stance while sitting on a stock chassis. The grill and parts of the rear body work are separate (shown in background) and will be added during production. More details coming soon."



"Here they are - prototypes (still a bit rough) of the new Ford GTs from the upcoming Super Coupes set. Still a few months out, but they are coming. To get the set out quicker we've decided the Lamborghini will not be part of the set, but we do plan to release it as a single car later this year."



"Yes they are still coming. These are the final engineering prototypes of the Mustang and Red Camaro. They are still a bit rough, the final versions will be smoother and look better (note the new wheel design). These cars

are currently at the dock being loaded onto a ship in the next day or so. Once this happens, it takes about a month before they reach retailers. The green Camaro will follow in the next shipment a bit later."



More details of our events are available on the website and on our <u>Facebook Page</u>.

News, information, and the latest results can be found on the <u>THORL</u> website.

Links to other HO Clubs and Organisations can be found in the LINKS page of the website.

If you would like to be involved with THORL or would like more information or advice on HO Scale Slot cars, please get in touch.

We hope that you have enjoyed reading this newsletter, but if you would prefer not to receive e-mails from THORL, please reply to with 'No Thanks' as the subject. www.thorl.co.uk